Correspondence

Email sent on 29 March to Donald Wong, Wairarapa Fern & Thistle Band confirming their annual interest payment of \$311.56 would be paid out in April as per policy (see 12 Oct 2018 email).

Phone call received same day from Mr Wong advising they wished to put forward a proposal for the Trust to hold on to the money until such time as another South Wairarapa Pipe Band was up and running.

Reply sent to Mr Wong confirming we would hold on to the \$311.56 until such time as it was requested.

Have advised Daniel Murphy for his reporting and accounting treatment.

Helga Perry
Trust Administrator